
It was an honor and a pleasure to be a juror for the 2017 Springville Museum of Art Salon. Our 
state is rich with talented artists who work in all media and I enjoyed seeing so many 
submissions. Some artists’ names were familiar to me, and others were new. It was difficult to 
narrow down the work to what would fit in the galleries because of the quality of work 
available. The staff at the museum were also very helpful and informative in working with us as 
we narrowed our choices. The Springville Salon is one of the best art shows in the state because 
of the breadth of work shown, the long-standing tradition of hosting it, and the beautiful 
setting.  
 
Thank you for this opportunity and congratulations to all of the artists. 
 

- Kandace Steadman 
 


